
 

 
 
 
 
 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2023-029 
 
 
Date:   Monday, January 23, 2023 
 
Time:  1:30 PM  
 
Subject: New MVOP/ASMP Expiration Dates 
 
 
Dear Tenant, 
  
In an effort to streamline the VNY driver permit process, beginning January 1, 2024, MVOP and ASMP 
driver permits will coincide with the applicant’s driver license expiration date.  
  
Depending on when a license expires, a permit can be valid for up to 5 years. There will be an exception 
that is, if your license expires within 6 months of taking and passing your driver permit, you may return 
when you get your new license, and once verified, have your permit extended until your driver license 
expiration date without having to retest. Anything over six months would require a retest. Current permits 
will expire on the date stated on the permit.  
  
Here are some examples: 
  

1. MVOP test is taken on January 15, 2024, DL expires on March 1, 2024. The MVOP expiration 
date will be March 1, 2029, after verification of the new driver license. 

2. MVOP test is taken on August 5, 2024, DL expires on November 15, 2025.  The MVOP expiration 
date will be November 15, 2025 

3. MVOP test is taken on July 10, 2024, DL expires on June 5, 2029.  The MVOP expiration date 
will be June 5, 2029.  

  
Please direct any questions to VNYMVOP@lawa.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:VNYMVOP@lawa.org


 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
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 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 
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